
September 19, 1990 

The Very Rev. fr. Souren Chinchinian, Pastor 
St. Gregory of Narek Armenian Church 
678 Richmond Road 
Cleveland, Ohio 44143 

Dear fr. Souren: 

I extend my deep appreciation to you and your parishioners for 
coordinating this year's 44th Annual ACYOA Assembly and Sports Weekend. 

It was a difficult year in so many ways and yet the spirit of 
the Cleveland parish embraced all the proceedings with good will. 
Thank you for your effective leadership and the hard work it took to 
make it all possible. 

God bless you, fr. Sooren, and may He give us all new strength in 
His service. 

With prayers, 

fr. Khajag Barsamian 
Primate 

/ 



Ms. Mons Ksroghlanian 
4936 Horizon Drive 
Richmond Heights, Ohio 44143 

Dear Mona: 

September 19, 1990 

Thank you very much for the wonderful 44th annual ACYOA Assembly 
and Sports Wekend you and your Committee planned and accomplished. 
Every detail was so thoughtfully looked after. Your leadership was 
a great aaaet. Despite the huge undertaking, you and all involved 
were ever so courteous and efficient. 1 appreciate all the hard 
work and time that you and those who were part of this huge event 
gave to the task. 

The annual Assembly was an opportunity for all of us to work 
together and eKperience the true nature of the Christian community 
in action. 

God bless you and may His spirit endow you with wisdom and 
grace. 

With prayers, 

fr. Khajag Barsamian 
Primate 



Mr. Scott Najarian 
SA Robertson Road 
Worcester, MA 01602 

Dear Scott: 

September 19, 1990 

I extend my deep appreciation to you for your exemplary chairman­
ship of the 44th annual ACYOA Assembly held in Cleveland, Ohio, this 
year. Your leadership was a great asset. The fact that all events 
went smoothly made what could have been difficult and even tedious 
proceedings very productive. 

God bless you and may He inspire all our youth to the same 
devotion and service. 

With prayers, 

Fr. Khajag Barsamian 
Primate 


